From:

Sent: 10 January 2020 17:34

To: Planning

Subject: RE: 47 England's Lane planning application
Sorry 2019/5888/P

From: Planning <Planning@camden.gov.uk>
Sent: 10 January 2020 17:24

T
Subject: RE: 47 England's Lane planning application

Hi

Is there an application number for this?

Kind regards

Web: camden.gov.uk

5 Pancras Square
London
N1C4AG

From

Sent: 09 January 2020 12:36

To:

Subject: FW: 47 England's Lane planning application

From: Simon, Tom (Councillor) <Tom.Simon@camden.gov.uk>
Sent: 09 January 2020 12:18

To: Fieldsend, Sofie <Sofie.Fieldsend@camden.gov.uk>

Ce: Porritt, Luisa (Councillor) <Luisa.Porritt@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: 47 England's Lane planning application

Dear Sofie
I would like to oppose this application. The England’s Lane Residence at the other end of the street is a temporary
accommodation hostel for families. It has no washing facilities in house so the families rely almost exclusively on the

launderette. It is essential that it remains open.

Best regards



Clir Tom Simon



